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Dear Parents 
 
I hope you have all managed to have a decent Easter break albeit a very different one I'm sure. Welcome back to what is 
officially the start of the Summer term!  
 
Our teachers are all ready to start working with you again and I must encourage you all to use Class Dojo on a regular basis to 
keep in touch with your child's class teacher and select any work you wish to do with your child. Don't forget this is optional so 
please don't feel obliged to do this work. This work is certainly not to cause you any more stress and pressure in your 
household. If you have not yet signed up to Class Dojo you have been sent a text message with your personal login details. Any 
issues please contact our school admin on mhmail@hwbmail.net and we can sort it out for you. I will update you on the plans 
for the coming weeks via class dojo this week but as you know we have a further 3 weeks lockdown in place.  
 
Therefore the message is still to stay at home, stay safe and help save lives.  
 
I appreciate this is such a challenging time for many of you. If you have any queries please communicate them via your class 
teacher who can share any concerns with management. It has been lovely to see some of the children on our school twitter 
finding out what they have been doing. I hope you all enjoyed the staff Teddy Bear Challenge! I'm sure there are a few more 
video suggestions to come to hopefully keep the children entertained! Don’t forget to look out for further communication from me 
this week on class dojo.  
 
Keep safe everyone and I look forward to welcoming the school community back together as soon as it is safe to do so. 
 
Regards 
 
HelenMillard    
Headteacher 
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